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DCR Recreational Advisory: Peddocks Island  
     

WHAT:          Due to the ongoing emergency water line repair work underway at Georges Island, the 
Department of Conservation and Recreation will delay ferry service to Peddocks Island 
within the Boston Harbor Islands National and State Park in the City of Boston. Ferry 
service will begin on Wednesday, June 18, 2025. Camping on Peddocks Island will 
begin as scheduled on Wednesday, June 18. There will be Clivus Unit restroom 
facilities on the Island while work is ongoing, and campers will be able to use plumbing 
during non-working hours from approximately 4 p.m. to 8 a.m. until the issue is 
completely resolved.   

  

WHERE:       Peddocks Island in the City of Boston  

     

WHEN:          Ferry Service and camping opening on Wednesday, June 18, 2025  
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